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Editor

Dear Hartleyites

The Hartley College Past Pupil Association of Canada and USA completes
25 years in 2013. The same year also marks the 175" year of our Hartley
College. To mark the occasion the Executive Committee of the Hartley
College Past Pupils Association Canada/USA has decided to publish a
souvenir. The executive committee and the editorial committee appointed for
the compiling of the souvenir invites article submissions from all
stakeholders of Hartley College and Hartley College Past Pupil Associations.

Suggested content for the submissions
You and Hartley: Submissions can be about memorable events,

persons, what makes Hartley special in your life etcetera.

Principals and Teachers: Write a tribute for teachers and principals
who shaped your lives at Hartley.

Hartley and Society: Why Hartley has high regards in the society?
What is the secret of success

General Articles

Poems

Short Stories

Conditions for Submissions
The editorial committee shall receive all submissions by the end of

April 2013.

Submissions can be in Tamil or English

Submissions shall maintain a certain level of graciousness.
Constructive criticism will always be accepted, personal bashing
won’t.

Editorial committee has the final say in what to approve and what to
reject.

Please send all your submissions to souvenir25175@gmail.com
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On Behalf of
Editorial Committee for 25" Year Souvenir
HCPPA Canada/USA


http://images.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.valleyenzymes.com/images/usflag.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.valleyenzymes.com/flags.asp&h=786&w=1490&sz=73&tbnid=1jozpZEIVngJ:&tbnh=79&tbnw=150&prev=/images?q=us+flag&hl=en&lr=&start=3&sa=X&oi=images&ct=image&cd=3
mailto:souvenir25175@gmail.com
Kiruthikan
Stamp


